
  
  
March 29, 2005  
  
  
  
  
*******************  
*** CLIENT COPY ***  
*** PLEASE MAIL ***    
*** TO CUSTOMER ***, VA 00000  
  
  
  
Re: Globecomm Systems, Inc.  
 Job Number: 050329COMSRH01  
 MINEOLA CH - MOBIL REMOTE, NY.  
 0.94 GHz ANALOG MICROWAVE SYSTEM  
 Temporary Operation from 4/1/05 to 4/27/05  
 Prior Coordination Notification/New Paths  
 FOR EXPERIMENTAL DEMO ONLY.  
  
Dear Frequency Coordinator:  
  
COMSEARCH has completed an interference analysis for the system described in the attached 
documentation. Our analysis indicates that the proposed system meets industry accepted interference 
criteria with your system.   
  
In accordance with FCC Rule Part 74.502(d)&101.103(d), we are providing you with the technical 
parameters of the proposed system for your review. Please include the job number referenced above in your 
response. We will assume that you concur with our findings if we receive no objections to this proposal by 
March 31,  2005.  
  
If you have any questions, or require additional information, please contact me at (703) 726-5671.  
  
Sincerely,   
  
COMSEARCH  
  
  
  
Richard Hibbeler  
Manager   
  
  
Enclosure(s)  
  
 


